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New Toyota Dealership Motoring into Romeoville 
 

The vacant 5.8 acre site at the southwest corner of Weber Road and Grand Haven Circle will soon be 
home to the new Romeoville Toyota, operated by Thomas Toyota.  Officials held the ground breaking for 
the 46,000 sf state-of-the art dealership, which is anticipated to be completed in Spring 2018. 
 
“We are pleased to welcome Thomas Toyota to our community,” said Mayor John Noak “This will be a 
great addition to the Weber Road Corridor.” 
 
The Romeoville Toyota will be the first dealership to locate along the Weber Road Corridor.  
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